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From: Dizon, Cheryl [cdizon@zone7water.com]
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2008 10:59 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: 101 Greenville Rd

Hi Jerry,

 

Per my voicemail, I am looking for any information you may have on a site at 101 N. Greenville Rd, RO2898, TDW Construction.  The contaminant of concern seems so be Nica (sp?) metals.  It looks like this is a fairly recent case but I’m hoping you could send me any electronic reports or correspondence relate to the site.

 

Thanks in advance,

 

Cheryl Dizon

Zone 7 Water Agency

100 North Canyons Parkway

Livermore, Ca 94551 

(925) 454-5047
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